
Meeting Cedar Park FFA Alumni Meeting

Date/Time 4/16/2024 at 6:30 PM

Location Cedar Park High School (Mrs. Morton’s Room 4012)

Attendees Terry Sanders – President
Morgan Miller – Secretary
Desoree McDougal – President-elect
Becca Dietz, Terry Johnson, Jerry Johnson, Jodi Brown, Mr. Green, Mr. Russell

Agenda Item Meeting Minutes and Discussion

Call to Order • At 6:32 pm by Terry.

Minutes From Previous 
Board Meeting

• No changes were made.

Treasurer Report / 
Bank Balances

• Currently have $9534.98 in the checking account.
◦ Will have $2880.74 in the checking account after a $2304.25 

Twin Creeks golf tournament deposit, $3150.00 to Williamson 
County Livestock Association for show payouts, and a pending 
$1200 senior scholarship.

• Currently have $5806.99 in the savings account.

Golf Tournament 
Update

• Terry secured the jewelry for the tournament raffle contest from 
Ranch Road Jewelry. The piece of jewelry donated is a diamond 
sapphire ring.

• Terry sent an email to Woodhouse Spa for gift cards or a day at their 
spa.  He is waiting on a response.

• Raffle tickets are ready to obtain and start selling starting tonight. 
We will have tickets at the banquet and for pick up at the project 
barn. A sample promotional flyer is available at www.cphsffa.org.

• Becca has been staying in contact with Kyle O'Brien with regards to 
organizing this year’s golf tournament. 

• The Twin Creeks clubhouse is undergoing renovation and should be 
completed by the end August in time for the tournament.

• Golf teams are being acquired.

Scholarship 
Applications

• This year’s scholarship application process is underway.
• The application has been sent to Mr. Green, who is sending to 

current seniors.
• Scholarships will be due by May 3rd at midnight.
• The submitted applications will be reviewed by a panel and ranked 

according to content and quality.
• The scholarship winners will be announced at the banquet: each of 

the top 4 applications will receive a $1000 scholarship, with the top 
2 scholarships being named in honor of Ryan Prindle and Garrett 
Reid.

Pet Clinic • We will move forward with getting 2 feather flags made for the day 
of the pet clinics. The signs will be posted at the middle school 
entrance leading to the project barn.

http://www.cphsffa.org/


◦ Terry and Jerry Johnson volunteered to facilitate getting the 
flags.

• The dates for the next 2 clinics: June 25th & Sept 10th.
• Currently have 21 yard signs. We would like a dozen more double 

sided signs for added advertisement.

Annual FFA Banquet • Silent auction items are needed for the end of the year banquet. We 
need to get the word out in regard to donating silent auction items.
◦ Suitable items include baskets, yard games, gift cards, coolers, 

etc.
• As noted above, scholarship winners will be announced during the 

banquet.

New/Returning Board 
Members

• The following alumni members were voted into office at the last 
board meeting for the 2024-25 school year:
◦ President – Desoree McDougal
◦ Vice President – Roger Bradlau
◦ Treasure – Melissa Di Noto
◦ Secretary – Morgan Miller

• Newly elected members take office on May 31st.

Other New Business • Discussed the idea of having a cornhole tournament at the project 
barn.
◦ Mr. Russell and Mr. Green were asked if 3 cornhole sets could 

be made with students’ help. They advised that this is something 
that could be considered if revisited during the next school year.

• Desoree asked if we could get a ‘Save the Date’ out for upcoming 
FFA events such as the summer pet clinic, golf tournament, 
welcome picnic, etc.
◦ Mr. Russell volunteered to forward a memo to appropriate 

school officials.

Adjournment • Motioned at 7:26 pm by Terry Johnson. Seconded by Jodi.


